
 
 
 

 
 
 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 20, 2005 
 

COMMUNITY MEETING REGARDING MICHAEL FITZGERALD PARKETTE 
 

Recommendation: 
 

Councillor Tony Carella recommends that appropriate staff be directed to attend a 
meeting with the residents of Islington Woods, to discuss on site the present and future 
status of Michael Fitzgerald Parkette, such meeting to be arranged by the Islington 
Woods Ratepayers Association, with the attendance of the local councillor. 

 
Economic Impact: 

 
Nil 

 
Purpose: 

 
To obtain the views of the community on the current and future status of this parkette. 

 
Background - Analysis and Options: 

 
Abutting Boyd Conservation Area, Michael Fitzgerald Parkette is located in Islington 
Woods, a small subdivision immediately south of Al Palladini Community Centre and 
Emily Carr High School. Local residents have concerns relating to the size of the park, its 
maintenance, and facilties, and would like to discuss these concerns with appropriate 
staff on site, in company with the local councillor. 

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007: 

 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary 
resources have been allocated and approved. 

 
Conclusion: 

 
It is appropriate for staff to be aware of the views of local residents in respect of a 
neighbourhood parkette. 

 
Attachments: 

 
None 

 
Report prepared by: 

 
Councillor Tony Carella 

 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 

Councillor Tony Carella 


